
SLALOM TRIAL DISCONTINUED.

On April 27, 2024 the World Barefoot Council accepted the recommendation of the Rules 
Committee and ended the slalom trial.  Chapter 5 (Slalom) of the Rules will revert back to the 
way it was in 2023 prior to the trial.  The Rules will be amended to reflect this change and 
posted on the WBC Website once completed.


